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DRAFT M I N U T E S 

Present: 
Donna Dalrymple  Interim Chief People Officer 
Rebecca Edwards  Director of Employee Relations 
Brandon Scott   HR Employment Policy Administrator (note-taker) 
Lorren Rea   Head of Employment Policy  
Jessica Yuille     Director of Financial Planning and Analysis 
Richard Jackson   Head of Environmental Sustainability 
Laura Tomson   HR Employment Policy Manager 
 
UNISON: 
Jo Tapper   Joint Branch Secretary and Joint H&S Officer  
Sam Ferman   Area Organiser 
 
UNITE: 
David Ladd   Branch Secretary 
Andy Murray    Unite Regional Officer 
 
UCU: 
Sean Wallis   President 
Andy Young   UCU Regional Officer 
Holly Smith   Co-Vice President 
 
Apologies 
 
Jacqueline Sheehan Joint Branch Secretary 
Anthony Smith  Vice Provost (Faculties) 
Richard Newton Branch Chair 

 
 
 
1. 



 2 

Action: A separate finance meeting to be organised for January. 
 

 
3. UPDATE ON OUT




